
 
 

Kingsley Players step back in 
time to a Victorian Christmas 

 
Get into the Christmas spirit 
early this year with Kingsley 
Players’ new musical 
production The Amazing Mr 
Scrooge, written by Norley’s 
talented composer musician, 
Arnold Ashbrook. 
 
The Kingsley theatre group have 
moved their normal January panto 
slot to the first week in December 
to stage a new take on Charles 
Dickens’ classic Victorian tale, A 
Christmas Carol. 
 
Arnold, who is also the musical 
director, has written a musical 
version of the much-loved story, 
featuring all the traditional 
characters - Ebenezer Scrooge, 
Bob Cratchit, Tiny Tim, ghosts and 
Christmas spirits.  
 
Director Mary Lightfoot said: “With 
the bicentenary of the birth of 
Charles Dickens being celebrated 
this year, it’s particularly 
appropriate to stage this production 
of one of his most popular novels.  
 
“We have a large cast of adults and 
children who are in fine voice and 
ready to launch the festive season 
with a wonderfully inspiring tale of 
Christmas cheer.” 

 
The Amazing Mr Scrooge will be 
onstage nightly at the Kingsley 
Community Centre from 
Wednesday 5th December to 
Saturday 8th December at 7.30pm. 
There is also a Saturday matinee at 
2.30pm. 
 
 

 
Neil Silcock as Scrooge 

 
Tickets cost £7/£6 and £4 
concession. Early booking is 
advised and tickets may be 
purchased at Holland Pharmacy, 
Kingsley, online at 
www.kingsleyplayers.co.uk or by 
ringing the box office on 07925 
516760. 
 

http://www.kingsleyplayers.co.uk/

